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Question: What is the breakdown of costs between the mainland and Christmas Island 

International Health and Medical Services (IHMS) contract? 

 

Answer:  The total contract value of $293 million reported to the Joint Select Committee is the 
amount reported through AusTender for the value of the Christmas Island and the 
mainland contract with IHMS.   

The notional breakdown of cost is: 

Christmas Island - $38.58 million (1 July 2010 – 30 October 2011) 

Mainland - $254.42 million (14 January 2009 – 14 January 2014) 

 

The Health Care Services Agreement on AusTender (value $44 million) was closed on 
30 June 2010 and included costs for mainland and Christmas Island health care 
services. 

The reported amount on AusTender does not include several proposed variations to the 
mainland contract to include additional services.  

 

 

 

 

 


